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As we wrap up another successful year, Saving Stevie would like to begin  by
expressing our gratitude the community of fellow cat lovers. Our second year of
operation was nothing short of amazing!

From receiving our 501(c) determination letter to supporting local shelters and
rescues, and even welcoming special needs cats from all over the world, 2022 was
a year of significant achievements. We learned so much from the animals in our
care this year, and this knowledge will undoubtedly benefit future feline friends. 

In particular, we focused heavily on neonatal kittens, special needs cases, and
continued our TNR initiatives. It was a challenging but rewarding year.

Your unwavering support has been indispensable in enabling us to aid the cats in
our care this year. Here's to another year of making a positive difference in the lives
of our feline friends!
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We would like to dedicate this
page to our special friends who
we lost in 2022. While Saving
Stevie prides itself on helping
those with medical or special
needs, on occasion there are

diagnoses are terminal or
incurable. 

We miss you and thank you for
teaching us. We will carry you in

our hearts forever.

in our hearts forever


